Glilgandra Public
School
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Safe, Respectful Learners

P.O. Box 19
Patricia Howard GILGANDRA NSW 2827 Ph: (02) 6847-2043
Principal Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Fax: (02) 6847-2304

29 August 2022

Congratulations to Kindergarten Stars on receiving 10 Lion Heads!

As a rewards for the class achieving 10 Lion Heads for being Safe, Respectful, Learners
we will be having a class party. The class has agreed on celebrating with a class movie
and party snacks this Wednesday, 31st August, 2022.

Students are welcome to bring appropriate snacks to share and a pillow. The movie the
class will be watching is The Grinch Who Stole Christmas. This movie is PG rated and
requires parental guidance when viewing. Please advise the school by Tuesday if you do
not want your child viewing a PG movie.

Yours Sincerely,

Jade Moore
Classroom Teacher.
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